
Khalil, Samantha

From: Kim, Sabrina
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 2:26 PM
To: Khalil, Samantha
Subject: Re: PPE Info

Stickney and I pulled it from today's announcement but we should announce tmrw and I shall talk to him about it!

Sabrina Kim
Issues Advisor
Office of the Prime Minister
613-795-7803

On May 5, 2020, at 2:20 PM, Khalil, Samantha <Samantha.Khalil@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

You in the loop on an announcement on PPE/Tariffs?

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lund, Parker" <Parkerlund@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Date: May 5, 2020 at 2:13:34 PM EDT
To: "MacKendrick, Andrew" <Andrew.MacKendrick@pmo-cpnn.gc.ca>, "Khalil, Samantha"
<Samantha.Khalil@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: PPE Info

This is all I have in terms of a quick intro to it:

To keep food supply chains functioning and workers safe, the Government of Canada also
intends to waive tariffs on medical goods and personal protective equipment (PPE) like masks
and gloves for all importers. This will reduce the cost to import this needed equipment, and
complement recent efforts to increase domestic production of PPE for Canadian industry,
including food producers.

Parker Lund
Writer —Office of the Prime Minister
Reclacteur — Cabinet du premier nninistre
(613) 795-7702


